
Marketing for this year's training will be distributed to our members the first week of February through direct 
mail, e-mail, our website, Facebook, and our magazine. Your participation will also be highlighted during the 
classes and in all accompanying promotional material. We will hold eleven training days throughout Maine 
during April and May for more than 100 of our member companies and 1,000 of their employees. Sponsors 
are always welcome to attend the training days and to set up an informational table.  We will be sending out 
promotional material the first week of February.  If your company can sponsor,  please let me know by the end 
of the day, Friday, Jan. 24 to ensure your company is included on any/all promotional material that is sent out. 
Sponsors are welcome to attend the trainings and to set up an informational table.

Yes, our company would like to sponsor the 2025 PLC Safety Trainings. 

_____  Presenting Sponsor/s Fleet & Logger - Acadia Insurance & Cross Insurance

_____  Lunch Sponsor - Logger - Barry Equipment 

_____  Lunch Sponsor - Fleet - $3,000

_____  Breakfast Sponsor/s Logger - $1,750 

_____  Tailgate Meeting Binder Sponsor/s- $1,500 (New 2025- Logo on printed binders that will get handed out 
to all companies to use during tailgate meetings year round!)

_____ Breakfast Sponsor/s Fleet - $1000 

_____  Break Sponsor/s Fleet & Logger- $1,000 

_____  Knowledge Check Sponsor/s Fleet & Logger- $750

_____  Safety Prize Sponsor/s Fleet & Logger- $500

Company Name ___________________________________________ 
Contact__________________________________________________ 

You will be invoiced for your sponsorship.   Thank you for your 
support!
Please return form to: office@plcloggers.org 
Mail: PLC of the Northeast, PO Box 1036, Augusta, ME 04332 
Fax:  207-620-7517
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